LANESVILLE COMMUNITY SCHOOL

BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEETING

April 3, 2023

The public works session of the Lanesville Community School Board of Trustees was held April 3, 2023 in the high school cafeteria, 2725 Crestview Avenue, NE, Lanesville Indiana. The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by board president, Robert Schickel. Board members who were present at the meeting were as follows:

Robert Schickel, President Jaycen Abell, Vice President Sharon Rothrock, Secretary Tara Smith, Member Ryan Lind, Member Steve Morris, Superintendent

Robert Schickel discussed the draft of the agreement between the Lanesville Community School Corporation Board of Trustees and the successful candidate who will be employed as Superintendent. He stated that the agreement had been in the Corydon Democrat and posted on the corporation website to fulfill state law. Dr. Ryan Apple was identified as the candidate to be hired as the new Superintendent. Mr. Schickel said that we will now need to begin searching for a new high school principal.

Mr. Morris opened discussion regarding ideas for possible expansion of the existing school. He stated that there were 7 different expansion options posted on the wall around the cafeteria. He said that they began with the lowest expansion cost and ended with the most expensive. He discussed each individually and expressed how each would impact the school. He stated that these are just preliminary drafts and can be changed. He then opened it up for discussion with those in attendance. After many suggestions and ideas being discussed, Robert Schickel suggested to adjourn the meeting.

With no further business, Robert Schickel asked for a motion to adjourn the meeting. Sharon Rothrock made the motion to adjourn and Jaycen Abell seconded the motion. Motion passed 5-0 The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 p.m.

Robert Schickel, President

Sharon Rothrock, Secretary